
Report to Presbytery from Camping and Youth presented at March 6-7, 2020 meeting 
 
 
The Camping and Youth Committee met a couple months ago (January 12th) over the 
phone to meet and learn more about our camping ministry in general. Given that a 
handful of people on our committee are new and/or have never been to camp, this 
conversation allowed our committee to learn more and ask questions of Curt Kochner 
(camp director) and George Goodrich. Going forward we are trying to figure out how to 
best work together and support Curt as Director. One of the primary ways we can do 
this is to simply get the word out to our youth, churches and greater 
communities. Westminster Spires is a special camp and with its highly relational 
intergenerational and Christ-centered focus, it has a lot to offer and we'd love to invite 
more students to be a part of it with us. As for how the larger Presbytery can help, we 
simply ask that you help us get the word out and promote it and share it with those in 
your churches.  
 
Thanks,  
Rev. Daniel Triller, Moderator of Camping and Youth  
 


